
2021 ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 
SUGGESTED BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Bulletin Announcement 
(Weekend Prior to Commitment Weekend) 

 
Next weekend,  , is Commitment Weekend for the 2021 Annual Catholic 
Appeal. Please bring the personalized commitment card you received in the mail to 
Mass with you as we join together to support our Catholic Church. 

 

Bulletin Announcement 
(Commitment Weekend) 

 
This weekend is Commitment Weekend for the 2021 Annual Catholic Appeal. Our 
parish goal is $  . Please complete your pledge card, indicating your gift or 
pledge to our diocesan church. If you do not have a card, please fill out a 
commitment card located in the  . It is important for all of us to participate in 
order to support our diocesan church. 

 

Bulletin Announcement 
(Weekend after Commitment Weekend) 

 
Last weekend was our Parish Commitment Weekend for the 2021 Annual Catholic 
Appeal. If you have not yet completed your card, please prayerfully make your pledge 
and return it to the church office. Our goal is to have 100% participation in our 
church family that is the Diocese of Memphis. 

 
Bulletin Announcement 
(Use until the parish goal is reached) 

 
Thanks to all our parishioners who have made their gift to the Annual Catholic 
Appeal.   (parish name) is  % towards our goal of $  . If 
you have not yet made a gift or pledge, please fill out a commitment card located in 
the  . Please participate in the support of our diocesan church. 



 

2021 ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 
SUGGESTED PRAYERS OF THE FAITHFUL 

  That God will bless our participation in the Annual 
Catholic Appeal as we continue to offer the love of our 
Heavenly Father here in West Tennessee...we pray to the 
Lord. 

 
  That we understand that we touch many lives through the 
Annual Catholic Appeal, and that the people whose lives 
we touch may know Christ’s love...we pray to the Lord. 

 
  That we may respond generously to the Annual Catholic 
Appeal as good stewards of God’s many gifts...we pray to the 
Lord. 

 
  That we continue to show the face of Christ together 
through participation in the Annual Catholic Appeal...we 
pray to the Lord. 

 
  That we may show generosity and love for one another by 
sharing our financial gifts for the good of the whole 
Church through the Annual Catholic Appeal...we pray to 
the Lord. 

 
  That our good and gracious God will continue to bless the 
Diocese of Memphis…we pray to the Lord. 

 
  By supporting the 2021 Annual Catholic Appeal, may our 
eyes be opened to the real needs of others…we pray to the 
Lord. 

 
  That we continue to serve the Lord together through participation 
in the Annual Catholic Appeal …We pray to the Lord. 
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